
 

Honouring our Ancestors
 

Lisbon, Portugal, 2. November 2015 

 

n Portugal we have a tradition of 
honouring and remembering our 

ancestors each year at the time of 

"Day  of All Saints" on Nov ember 1 st and 
2 nd. We are visiting cemeteries to place 

flowers on the graves. 

Since a couple of y ears we than meet at 

our church to have a celebration with 
an offering table, photos of our 

ancestors and food to offer in memory 
of them. This year we had the special 

privilege to celebrate together with the 

special Emissaries Dr No-hi Pak and Dr 
Lan-y oung Moon, who were send by 

True Parents to Europe.  

They shared with us their deep 

testimonies that moved us all. We 

finished the celebration with a splendid 

lunch and family sharing.  

The special Emissaries visited families 

at their homes and our centre in Porto 

where they delivered messages from 
our belov ed True Parents. We had a 

wonderful time together with them. 

Thank you very much to both of them.  

Sérgio Neto
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